
 

6th Feb 25 
 
The newsleƩer is coming to you a liƩle earlier than normal this week due to the schools’ mid-term holiday. 
The Gilmours will be away for a few days - do pray for a resƞul Ɵme for them aŌer a busy January! 
Kevin will be preaching on Sunday morning, conƟnuing our series in MaƩhew’s Gospel and we’ll be sharing 
communion together. 
In the evening we have Derek conƟnuing the series of studies in The Apostles’ Creed – this week looking at 
the phrase “I believe in Jesus Christ, his only son, our Lord.” 
  
Remember that you can join us earlier on Sunday as we have our Morning Prayer Ɵme at 10.30am, through 
in the side hall, with tea and coffee being served from 10.15am. Coffee is also served aŌer the service and 
will be back in the conference room for the next wee while. 
  
There’s no Sunday Lunches this week in church – mostly due to the school holiday - but will be back on from 
February the 16th, and will then run each week all the way to the 23rd of March. 
  
Home Groups meet again as usual this week for the 4th study in the Apostles Creed study guide. 
Mid-week acƟviƟes who usually run on Monday and Tuesday will have a week off this week for the school 
break. Thursday groups will go ahead as normal! 
  
Reminder for creche parents on Sundays that the creche team have requested that you use the same door 
out of the conference room as before, and access the new set-up in the games hall from the back corridor. 
This is to avoid the hazard of the sliding door being opened, and will be less disturbing for the Bible Class 
meeƟng in the atrium... 
 
The Church Annual General MeeƟng is planned for Wednesday 19th March 2025. All members are 
encouraged to aƩend. Any ministry and acƟvity leaders who would like to include an update in the annual 
reports should aim to get something sent to Sally by the 16th of March. 
 
Remember in prayer the campers and leaders heading to the CYC Senior Camp weekend on Friday – Monday 
this weekend, as well as Willie Harrison who is going as the speaker. 
 
Please note that all the church staff members will be away over the long weekend for various reasons. If you 
have anything you would need to contact them about during that Ɵme, please send a message to 
elders@hebronaberdeen.org.uk and one of the Elders will pick it up. 
  
 
Every Blessing,  
 

 
  
 

 

 
 


